
KEY MESSAGES 
 
 

 

 Please note that children being collected from School must be collected only via Reception. Children 

cannot leave the School before the end of the day unaccompanied under any circumstances. 

 Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to school, especially as the days get warmer. 

 Please hand in your child’s AW17 consent form and payment is handed to Reception asap to 

confirm their chosen activity. 

Week Ending: 12 May 2017 

YEAR 7 
This half term students have been considering what it means to be courageous and the different ways people can show courage; 

it may be about standing up for what is right, having the courage to ask for help or encouraging others to be the best they can be. 

In their extended tutor time this week, students began preparing for their upcoming assessments. Please support your child by 

logging on to Insight and the school website for helpful revision tips and subject-specific revision checklists. These assessments 

help indicate what tier students will go into at the beginning of Year 8. 

Please make sure Activities Week consent forms and payments are brought into school as soon as possible. 

Head of Year 7: Mrs L Munro 

YEAR 8 
In active tutoring this week, students received a revision planner and some top tips to prepare for their upcoming assessments. 

We highly recommend students start creating a plan using the revision timetable. Revision materials will be placed on the Year 8 

revision page on the school website by the middle of next week. Please get in touch if you require further English or Maths 

revision materials.  

A huge thank you for your continued support regarding Activities Week reply slips. Please ensure all forms are completed and 

your child hands the envelope in to Reception. 

Please encourage your child to support the ‘Brave the Shave’ fundraising activities with Tuesday, 23 May 2017 as the final 

deadline for monies being collected. 

Head of Year 8: Mr A Modi 

YEAR 9 
The year group have just completed their second week of assessments. Behaviour has been excellent and pupils have shown 

real ‘courage’ in their efforts so far which is line with the whole school focus this term, 

This week Louisa Heath represented Belvoir Vale in the RDA North Midlands Regional Dressage Qualification Competition. 

Coming second means she will now compete against other counties at the RDA National Championships Dressage Competition 

at Hartpury College in July. Louisa is pictured proudly holding her rosettes! 

Head of Year 9: Mr D Lynas 

YEAR 10 
Huge congratulations to the Year 10 Boys’ Football Team who drew 2-2 against Bluecoat Academy in the Forest Vase Final. 

Everyone in the team would like to thank the hundreds of supporters who came to watch. 

Fifty students went to the ‘Know How’ Careers Fair last week in Newark where they had the opportunity to speak to local 

businesses, colleges and apprenticeship providers. 

It has been a busy week for Year 10. Parents’ Evening on Tuesday night was well attended. The second Parents’ Evening is on 

Tuesday, 16 May 2017. Please contact insight@toothillschool.co.uk if you are having trouble booking appointments on INSIGHT, 

or your child’s tutor if you are unable to attend. 

Good luck to Year 10 students sitting the P&E exam on Monday morning. 

Heads of Year 10: Ms L Hughes & Mr R Wickens 

YEAR 11 
Year 11 had a fantastic day on Friday as pupils and teachers dressed up and celebrated their 5 year journey at Toot Hill. The 

fun-packed assembly took much of the morning and Charlie Harris gave a heart-warming speech on behalf of all the pupils at the 

end and their day was rounded off by a barbecue lunch. 

On behalf of the whole school, we wish every pupil in Year 11 the very best of luck as they start their exam timetable next week. 

Head of Year 11: Mrs J Gray 

 

YOUNG YEAR 9 SOCIAL MEDIA AMBASSADOR 
Toot Hill are recruiting their next YouNG Year 9 Social Media Ambassador. This is paid part-time work on a Wednesday evening 
at the RBC offices after school. If you are interested please call in to the Careers office. 


